
From: Mainly Monogramming <info@mainlymonogramming.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/21/2013 11:07:18 PM
Subject: Re: FGI Bags

I can but it increase the width which will increase the price. The maximum it could go would be 10.6" 
wide x 1.6" high without distorting the logo. It would be an additional $2 per bag.

Megan McGarty
www.mainlymonogramming.com
843-671-6811

On Mar 21, 2013, at 6:29 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Is there any way to increase the height?

From: info@mainlymonogramming.com [mailto:info@mainlymonogramming.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 3:11 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: FGI Bags

It is 9" wide x 1.36" high. the logo on the Darius bag was 7.5" wide x 3" high.

Megan McGarty & Tracey Hammett
Mainly Monogramming
843-671-6811
843-671-6811fax
info@mainlymonogramming.com
www.mainlymonogramming.com
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---------Original Message ---------
Subject: RE: FGI Bags
From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/21/13 11:05 am
To: "info@mainlymonogramming.com" <info@mainlymonogramming.com>

Looks great! What is the size of the logo on the bag?

From: info@mainlymonogramming.com [mailto:info@mainlymonogramming.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2013 10:26 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: FGI Bags

Here is the proof. let me know what you think. I will do it on a bag then send pic to you as well.

Thanks,
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Megan McGarty & Tracey Hammett
Mainly Monogramming
843-671-6811
843-671-6811fax
info@mainlymonogramming.com
www.mainlymonogramming.com
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---------Original Message ---------
Subject: FGI Bags
From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/21/13 9:49 am
To: "info@mainlymonogramming.com" <info@mainlymonogramming.com> 

M,
Just checking in regarding the FGI bags.
Any updates about the proof?
Thanks. KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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